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JCPL Joins Statewide Reciprocal Borrowing Program 

 
Franklin, Ind. – Johnson County Public Library has joined the Indiana Reciprocal 
Borrowing Covenant.  
 
All JCPL patrons can borrow materials when visiting participating Indiana libraries, 
including Bartholomew County, Brown County, Morgan County and Shelbyville-Shelby 
County Public Libraries.  
 
This new agreement extends our previous reciprocal agreements with Greenwood Public 
Library and Edinburgh-Wright Hageman Public Library.  
 
Patrons from participating libraries will have access to JCPL’s physical collections, 
library research computers and use of meeting rooms. Most electronic and digital 
resources such as e-books are only available at the borrower’s home library.  
 
In order to participate, patrons will need to have a library card and be in good standing at 
their home library. Patrons who are interested in the reciprocal borrowing program can 
visit any JCPL Branch to apply.  
 
A complete list of libraries participating in the program is available on the Indiana State 
Library website. For more information, please contact Marketing and Communications at 
317-738-2957.  
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